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Learning this week 
WELCOME BACK!  

It has been wonderful being back in school 

and seeing all of the children. They have 

all returned with eagerness and 

enthusiasm.  

In Maths, we have started our second 

block of multiplication and division. This 

past week, we have been revisiting some 

of the concepts that were taught over 

lockdown and encouraging children to 

utilise the maths equipment to support 

them in their fluency.  

In English, we have begun our text study. 

The children have thoroughly enjoyed 

reading ‘Escape from Pompeii’ and 

learning all about the history of the city. 

They have been able to retrieve 

information and infer how a character 

maybe feeling. As well as this, we have 

been looking at different strategies to 

develop their fluency.  

In History, we have begun our ‘Revolting 

Roman’ topic. Despite only just starting the 

topic, the children have loved finding out 

what the Romans brought over to Britain 

and discussing whether this made a 

difference to how we lived today.  
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Try this Week’s Maths Challenge 

Homework  
 

We will continue to set 
homework on Google 
C l a s s r o o m  e v e r y 
W e d n e s d a y .  T h e 
children will then have a 
week to complete their 
homework.  
Spellings will be posted 
on the wall and spelling 
tests will take place the 
f o l l o w i n g  F r i d a y . 
Children are to practise 
their spellings at home 
using spelling shed and 
written methods such as 
‘Look, Cover, Say, 

HOMEWORK THIS 

WEEK: 

1. English and Maths homework 

has been set on Google Classroom. 

Please see the classroom stream. 

2. Times Table Rockstars 

(10minutes a day) 

3. Daily Reading (10-15minutes to 

an adult daily) 

4. Spellings—spelling 

shed.  

 

 

In Memory of their Dad – Giving Something Back to Say Thank You.  

One of our families has suffered the sad loss recently of their father 
and pupils Ethan (now Year 7)and Ollie (4W) wanted to do something in 
his memory. They are raising money to help the ICU for the Mid and South 
Essex Hospitals Charity. The boys came up with the amazing idea of giving 
something back to all the Doctors and Nurses who helped their dad, 
Wayne, during his time in ICU.  He fought so hard to beat this virus.  

 So far, they have raised over £4160 – an incredible amount. I am sure you 
would want to join us in saying a huge well done to the boys for their    
incredible effort at a difficult time. They are true heroes.  We all send our 
love to the family. If you would like to donate, this is the link:   

https://www.justgiving.com/fundraising/Leah-Gough1?
utm_source=Sharethis&utm_medium=fundraising&utm_content=Leah-
Gough1&utm_campaign=pfp-

 
Up and Coming Events:    Class Easter Walks from 23rd March 

https://gbr01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.justgiving.com%2Ffundraising%2FLeah-Gough1%3Futm_source%3DSharethis%26utm_medium%3Dfundraising%26utm_content%3DLeah-Gough1%26utm_campaign%3Dpfp-email%26utm_term%3D55e31bbf98c54f60b0d7dc0f18
https://gbr01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.justgiving.com%2Ffundraising%2FLeah-Gough1%3Futm_source%3DSharethis%26utm_medium%3Dfundraising%26utm_content%3DLeah-Gough1%26utm_campaign%3Dpfp-email%26utm_term%3D55e31bbf98c54f60b0d7dc0f18
https://gbr01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.justgiving.com%2Ffundraising%2FLeah-Gough1%3Futm_source%3DSharethis%26utm_medium%3Dfundraising%26utm_content%3DLeah-Gough1%26utm_campaign%3Dpfp-email%26utm_term%3D55e31bbf98c54f60b0d7dc0f18
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